
        Circular Regarding Re-Opening For Session 2021-22 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings 

                    This is to inform you that the School Will re-open on Monday,5’th April 2021 as per 

School’s regular timings. 

Also there will be  “SHRI SEHAJ  PATH SAHIB” on this very day. 

Please feel free to contact on school’s official contact number (94170-94326)for any query regarding 

lecture schedule ,which will be informed by respective class in-charge teachers. 

Best Regards,  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

.                                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                                                                 Principal 


